
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 

Minutes of the Meeting 

16 July 2014 
 
 

 
 
 
Our meeting began at 1910 with Mike Stansberry in charge. Following intros all 

around, Mike announced that Don Johnson had been called out of town, so the planned 
QRP program will not take place. 

 
The Minutes of the previous meeting were read aloud and a motion to accept was 

made and passed.  
 
There was no Treasurer’s report. 
 
Under Old Business - Field Day was held at Dean Buckhouse’s place. There were 

two stations active. The weather was good, as was the BBQ. There were ten to twelve 
visitors over the weekend. 

 
At the Teller County EOC, the antenna’s are in, cables run, and the equipment has 

been programmed. There is still more work to do. 
 
Under New Business – The MARC Campfest will be held at Dean Buckhouse’s 

place. It could be over the Labor Day weekend, or the weekend before. There was a vote 
to have it over the Labor Day weekend. Also the Club will purchase the meat for the 
BBQ.  

 
There ensued a general gab session on Linux, antennas, drilling holes in trailers, 

and radio warranties. Who knew there were all related ? 
 
We also discussed club attendance issues, which seems to be a problem with other 

clubs in the area, as well. 
 
It was noted that the local IEEE club was bringing in an interesting speaker soon. 

The information will be posted to our reflector. 
 
Our meeting adjourned at 2002 
 
Nine members present. 
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCØFNV), Secretary 
 


